
For the second year in a row, Ed Winer, co-chair of our family law practice group, has 

been named by Worth Magazine as one of the Top 100 attorneys who provide counsel 

to clients on a variety of personal matters, from bequeathing assets and values to future  

generations to protecting wealth through hardships such as divorce.

The Top 100 attorneys are selected through nominations from Worth readers, gathering 

factual information about each nominee, and soliciting opinions from the nominees on 

legal trends and other issues related to their legal practice. Worth’s stated goal in making 

its final selections is to “choose those who truly stand apart.”

We are proud to have a talented and dedicated  
professional such as Ed as part of our firm.

Ed Winer Once Again Named to Worth Top 100

The 2007 recipient of the Paul Van Valkenburg Award was Cheryl Riggs, a legal  

assistant in our family law practice group. As an active member of North Heights Lutheran 

Church in Roseville, Cheryl has performed mission work in Guatemala and Costa Rica,  

supporting the medical and other needs of local orphanages and abused and  

abandoned children

The Paul Van Valkenburg Award is awarded annually to recognize an employee for  

service to the larger community. Paul is one of our former attorneys whose involvement 

with several organizations exemplifies the qualities honored by this award.

Cheryl Riggs Receives  
Paul Van Valkenburg Award

�

Farewell to Connie Scholfield

We recently bid farewell to long-time paralegal Connie Scholfield. Connie, who 

has been with us for 27 years, working in the litigation practice group, has taken 

on a new challenge, serving as executive director of Red Pine Camp for Girls,  

a traditional residential summer camp serving girls ages 7-16, located in  

Minocqua, Wisconsin.

Connie has a long association with Red Pine, from camper to counselor to  

supporter. She was instrumental in a recent successful effort to preserve the 

camp and protect its land from development. The opportunity to take on the role 

of guiding the future of Red Pine and its campers was one she could not resist.

We will all miss Connie. She has been a major contributor to the success of our 

firm. But we are very excited for her and for Red Pine and wish her success and 

happiness as she assumes this new position.

To learn more about Red Pine Camp for Girls,  
go to www.redpinecamp.com.

Cheryl Riggs and Jim Rubenstein, Chair of the 
Paul Van Valkenburg Award Committee




